SHA to visit Kazakhstan and Kyrgyzstan

The Secretary for Home Affairs, Mr Lau Kong-wah, will depart for Astana,
Kazakhstan, in the morning on September 11 (Tuesday). He will then commence
his visit to Kazakhstan and Kyrgyzstan, where he will meet with officials
responsible for cultural and sports policy.

During his visit in Kazakhstan, Mr Lau will attend a concert presented
by Hong Kong and Kazakhstan, in which young Hong Kong musicians who play
Chinese and Western music will perform with a renowned Kazakhstan orchestra.

Mr Lau will leave Kazakhstan in the evening on September 16 and arrive
in Hong Kong in the morning on September 17. During his absence, the Under
Secretary for Home Affairs, Mr Jack Chan, will be the Acting Secretary for
Home Affairs.
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